
 
     

                      
   

 

 

 

 

 
1

th
  January 2016, Ulaanbaatar 

 

 

Invitation to Asian Youth Chess Championship 2016 

in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia 
 

 

Dear chess Friends and Families of Asian Chess Federation,  

 

On behalf of Mongolian Chess Federation and personally, also under auspice of 

Asian Chess Federation, I have the pleasure to invite all members of the Asian 

Chess Federation to the Asian Youth Chess Championship, which will be held in 

Ulaanbaatar,  the capital city of Mongolia from 5
th

  April to 15
th

 April 2016.  

 

I am very pleased to re-invite you all again to our beautiful country MONGOLIA, 

which successfully hosted World Youth U16 Chess Olympiad in August 2015.   

 

Mongolian chess federation have the honor to organize this wonderful tournament 

in Mongolia with all of you. 

 

Official website: www.aycc2016.mongolchess.mn 

 

Please find attached rules and regulations for your reference. 

 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Sainbayar Tserendorj 

FIDE Executive Board Member 

President of the Mongolian Chess Federation 

The Organising Committee of Asian Youth Chess Championship 2016 

Ulaanbaatar,, Khan-Uul district ,  
I-khoroo , Chinggis avenue  
Mongolian national  Olympic commitee,  204   

 

 

МОНГОЛЫН ШАТРЫН ХОЛБОО 
MONGOLIAN CHESS FEDERATION 

www.mongolchess.mn 
president@mongolchess.mn 
mobile:  +976 9824 0064, +44 7525 0318 43 
 

 

 

 

http://www.mongolchess.mn/

